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The Honorable Mike Petersen, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 345-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Petersen: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 167 by Senator Corson 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 167 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 167 would permit certain public utility motor vehicles to be authorized emergency 

vehicles without a designation by county commissioners.  

 

The Kansas Association of Counties states enactment of SB 167 would have a negligible 

fiscal effect on counties.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Ben Cleeves, Transportation 

 Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties  


